
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 5, 2023 
 
Burger Comer Magliari, CPAs    
David J. Burger 
PIDC Suite II, Koror, Palau 96940  
(680) 488-8615 
daveb@bcmcpa.com  

 
 
Subject:   Award Letter – PCS 2024-02 

Dear Mr. David J. Burger: 

An Evaluation Committee has reviewed your proposal for PCS 2024-02 (to conduct the Financial 

Audits of the ROP State Governments for Fiscal Years 2018-2019 and 2016-2017) and we are 

pleased to inform you that your proposal meets our requirements and needs therefore, we 

accept your offer.  

We expect your services to begin immediately based on the terms and conditions to be specified 

in a service contract.  Please coordinate with the Office of the Public Auditor regarding the 

necessary timing and other details of the scope of work. 

We thank you for your interest in providing service to the Republic of Palau and further wish to 

extend our congratulations for your successful bidding.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Terralyn R. Nabeyama 
Procurement Officer for Services 
Director, Bureau of Human Resource 
 
 
Cc: Office of the Public Auditor  

Procurement File for PCS 2024-02 

Ministry of Human Resources, Culture, Tourism & Development 

BUREAU OF HUMAN RESOURCES 
Executive Building, National Capitol, Ngerulmud 

P.O. Box 6011, Koror, Republic of Palau 96940 

Telephone: (680) 767-2415 | Fax: (680) 767-2416  

E-Mail: hr@palaugov.org | Website: http://palaugov.pw/bpss 
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